
 
Notice to Ministries and Parishioners Inviting 

Outside Clergy to St. Luke Catholic Community: 
	

All invitations to outside clergy to speak or say Mass (weddings, funerals, 
special celebrations, etc.) must be approved through the Pastoral Office so 
the pastor is aware of who is being invited on campus.   

If the visiting clergy IS NOT within the Archdiocese of Los Angeles, then a 
current Statement of Suitability must be completed by the visiting clergy’s 
superior and sent to the Vicar for Clergy office for approval a minimum of 
one month prior to their visit.  

This Statement of Suitability must attest to the visiting clergy’s good 
standing as a priest and moral integrity, including his behavior with minors 
(clergy must be Virtus trained). 




